Application Tutorial Now Available!
Dear Child Care Provider,

To assist you in completing the Workforce Initiatives Bonus (ADWIE), we have
created the attached tutorial with screenshots and have created this video,

Video Tutorial Submitting New 2023-2024 NEW ELIGIBILITY 11/30/2023

We hope this will make the process easier for you but please continue to reach
out to us at arpagrants @ ecs4kids.org or by contacting me directly.

Thank you,
Teresa Matheny

Chief of Programs
(904) 726-1500 ext. 2247
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